TW| IV

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Communications Department
5115 Dudley Boulevard, McClellan, CA 95652

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 14, 2017

Communications Director: Zenobia Gerald
916.566.1628

PRESS RELEASE

Superintendent Dr. Steven Martinez on Death of TR Student

McClellan, CA— Our Twin Rivers family is deeply saddened to learn about the death of a Foothill Ranch
Middle School student this morning, and we extend our heartfelt sympathy to his family. The tragic
traffic accident happened near Hillsdale Boulevard and Greenholme Drive.

Our Crisis Intervention Team—chaplains, school psychologists and counselors—was immediately
dispatched to Foothill Ranch to support students and staff. During difficult times like this, children are
often confused and have many questions. It is important for us to have our Crisis Intervention Team
there for students to share and process their grief.

It is unfortunate when this type of tragedy occurs, and | want to assure the community that we will do

all that is possible to keep our schools a safe and caring place.
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Twin Rivers Unified School District serves approximately 28,000 preschool
through adult education students in northern Sacramento County.
www.twinriversusd.org




